
RUMSON SCHOOL DISTRICT             POLICY 1313
Rumson, New Jersey
                                                                                                

GIFTS TO STAFF MEMBERS

Pupils, parents, and other patrons of the district shall be discouraged from the routine
presentation of gifts to district employees.

The board shall consider as always welcome, and in most cases more appropriate than
gifts, the writing of letters to staff members expressing gratitude or appreciation.

This shall not be interpreted as intending to discourage acts of generosity in unusual
situations, and simple remembrances expressive of affection or gratitude shall not be
regarded as violations of this rule.
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